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 Monday 2nd September 2024 
 

After-school Clubs for Autumn Term 2024 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We have now made available all the after-school clubs for this half term you to book within the ParentPay 
system. All clubs will run from 3:30 – 4:30 and will start week commencing 9th September – half term 
holiday. 

We are now offering an additional club called Big Badgers. Big Badgers which will run every day after-
school from 3:30 – 4:30. Each day will have a different themed activity. This is available to all pupils.  The 
intention is that this club will be guaranteed to run to allow parents greater flexibility to plan their day / 
work commitments as we start to look at being able to offer full wrap around care.  

Full list of clubs available are: 

 After-school Club 
3:30 – 4:30 

 
YEAR 

R 1 2 3 4 5 6 

MONDAY Football Years 3 - 6    * * * * 

Big Badgers – Mindfulness / Colouring All years * * * * * * * 

TUESDAY Multi-Sports Reception – Year 2 * * *     

Big Badgers – Construction All years * * * * * * * 

Reading Club Years 4 – 6     * * * 

WEDNESDAY Art Club All years * * * * * * * 

Big Badgers – Movies All years * * * * * * * 

THURSDAY Basketball Years 3 - 6    * * * * 

Big Badgers – Jigsaws & Board games All years * * * * * * * 

Selattyn Helpers Years 2 – 6   * * * * * 

FRIDAY Multi-Sports Reception – Year 2 * * *     

Big Badgers – Topic Theme All years * * * * * * * 

Chess Years 3 - 6    * * * * 

 
Each club costs £14.00 for this half term. This cost is reduced to £1 for those families in receipt of pupil 
premium. If you are in receipt of certain benefits, you may be eligible for Pupil premium. Please ask at the 
office or see https://next.shropshire.gov.uk/free-school-meals/  

Children attending Big Badgers should be collected from the conservatory by Class 4. Children in other 
clubs should be collected from the playground. Please ensure you collect your child promptly at 4:30. 

All clubs are limited to 16 children. If a club is full, please contact the office to be added to the waiting list.  

Please sign up before the end of Friday 6th September. If you have any questions, please contact the 
office. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr R.E. Shepherd, Headteacher 

Small School, Big Heart 
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